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March 25, 2020 
 
 
K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 24, 2020 resolved:  
 
That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
Services and City Engineer, the following actions be taken with respect to the 
implementation of the Area Speed Limit program: 
 
a) the proposed by-law, as appended to the staff report dated March 10, 2020, BE 

INTRODUCED at the Municipal Council meeting to be held on March 24, 2020, for the 
purpose of amending the Traffic and Parking By-law (PS-113); 
 

b) the Area Speed Limit Program BE IMPLEMENTED on local and collector streets in 
neighbourhoods where the London Transit Commission have identified no, limited or 
low impact to transit service; and, 
 

c) the implementation of the Area Speed Limit Program in neighbourhoods where the 
London Transit Commission have identified as having a medium or high impact to 
transit service BE DEFERRED until the transit impact data from the initial areas is 
analyzed. (2020-T08) (2.11/4/CWC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
 
 
cc: D. MacRae, Director, Roads and Transportation 
 S. Maguire, Division Manager, Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 
 Sgt. S. Harding, London Police Services, Traffic Management Unit 
 K. Paleczny, General Manager, London Transit Commission 
 K. Kurz, Divisional, Administrative Assistant, Transportation Planning and Design 
 J. Friesen, Administrative Assistant II, Environmental and Engineering Services 
 P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant, Managing Director and City  
  Engineer 
 Documentation Services Representative 
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